City of Oregon Planning Commission Meeting
The Planning Commission of the City of Oregon met Tuesday July 14, 2015, 
6:30 P.M. in the City Hall Council Chambers.
Members Present:


Chairman Mark Herman, Commissioner Kurt Wilson Jeff Hallock, Joe Ebens, Roger Cain, Rick Ryland, Craig Carpenter and alternate Karly Spell.
Also Present: Mayor Ken Williams. City Engineer Cory Buck and Building Inspector Casper Manheim
Each member introduced themselves and gave a brief back ground of their work history and family.
No Public Comment.

Mayor Ken Williams informed the commission of his vision and purpose. The Comprehensive Plan that Teska and Assoc. completed in 2003 was handed out to each member. He would like to see it updated and also update the codebook.  He thanked all the members for being on the commission and volunteering their time. Each member will need to complete in six months the Open meetings Act training. Certificates are to be given to the City Clerk once they have completed.

Commissioner Kurt Wilson reminded the Commission that they are an advisory committee that the City Council would have the final say on variances and anything else they would come their way.

The members will be getting copies of the section in the Codebook pertain to their authority, limitations, and requirements.
Kurt Wilson move to retain Mark Herman as Chairman of the Committee, Seconded by Rick Ryland.

Motion carried. No Nays

Also discussed speakers that they would like at future meetings along with Riverfront zoning.

Next meeting will be July 21, 2015 at 6:00 PM

Mark Herman moved to adjourn the meeting, Seconded by Jeff Hallock.

ermanMotion carried. No Nays.

Adjourn:  7:15 pm




Charlene Ruthe, Secretary

